
GRICKET CLUB

l3ûOctober 2008

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Terranora Lakes Cricket Club is a member of the Tweed District Cricket Association. IVe
currently have 120 senior players that are active, financial members of our club.

The Terranora Village Tavern would be a central location for all our members where we
could hold our monthly committee meetings which are held on a Tuesday evening.

The Terranora Village Tavern would also suit us for our Christmas fi.rnctions, Sponsors
Night and our end of season Presentation Night.

V/ith the current trading hours we would find it difficult to hold the above functions as
they would extend beyond the current closing time.

We would support the application for extending the trading hours till midnight.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.

Mick Hanison
President
043t 273 588


